
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Council Review and Consideration of the Indoor Air Quality (IAQ) Initiative – 
Donation of Clean Air Purifiers – Chief Executive Office 

Submitted By: Dr. Marc-Antonie Cooper 

Date Submitted: June 01, 2022 

Work Session Date: June 06, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: June 06, 2022 

Background/History: 

Following the guidelines of EPA’s Clean Air in Buildings Challenge, the Indoor Air Quality (IAQ) Initiative sets forth 
to optimize indoor spaces and educate communities on the importance of better indoor air quality. The City 
Manager was contact by Ms. Felicia Davis, a Forest Park resident regarding the Timilon Corporation donating a 
number of air purifications systems to the city. The Timilon Corporation Sr. Vice President, George Negron sent to 
the city manager a grant award notification letter on behalf of the IAQ Initiative. This grant is to cover the full cost of 
installation of the EnvironKlenz Air Systems and indoor air quality monitors within the City of Forest Park 
Municipality Buildings and Senior Center.  These systems have been installed within the classrooms of the Atlanta 
Public Schools. The City Manager is seeking council direction on accepting this grant with the understanding that 
on-going maintenance cost would be the responsibility of the city.  

Cost: $ 0 Budgeted for:  Yes X No 

Financial Impact: 

N/A 

Action Requested from Council: 

Seeking City Council Direction  

 


